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I am against gay marriage.   When the votes to change the Marriage Bill were outnumbered by 
Federal Parliament last year, a vote by the State Government should not be entertained. 
These politicians who are instigating a change in the Marriage Bill again 
are trying to "get in the back door."  
Marriage is an institution between man and woman,never to be changed. 
It is inexcusable allowing children at school, to be taught that it is OK to have two parents of the same 
gender. 


